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Whole-School Parents Meeting 
RELATIONSHIP & SEX EDUCATION CURRICULUM 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The new Catholic Relationship and Sex Education curriculum 
continues. 
 

We are holding an information meeting for parents on  
Tuesday 5th November at 2:30 p.m. so that we can tell you 
about it and you can ask any questions you may have.  
(The meeting should last between 30 & 40 minutes) so you 
will be available to collect your child at the end of the day. 
 
For seating arrangements, it would be helpful if you would complete and return the 
slip below indicating if you are able to attend. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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I  will attend 
 
I am not able to attend 
 
Signed         Date     
 
 
Parent of:             
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